
 

July 15, 2022 

In reflecting upon the recent United States Supreme Court decision to overturn Roe v. Wade, we have 

renewed concerns for our fellow community members who already have difficulty gaining access to 

quality healthcare services. 

Just as we have seen during the covid pandemic and will continue to see now, those who will be 

disproportionately impacted will include people of color, immigrants, children, people living at or below 

the poverty level and the LGBTQ community. These populations and others will continue to struggle 

without access to safe, professional medical care.  

As a provider of essential public health services, we are hopeful that by following the disciplines of 

science and medicine and applying the principles of health equity, improved solutions may soon be 

reached. Our staff will continue to support our communities using legal, safe and approved methods. 

We offer education and low to no-cost services by appointment at our Reproductive Health Clinics in 

Parma and Warrensville Heights: 

 Birth control 

 Family planning 

 HIV and STI testing 

 PrEP (pre-exposure prophylaxis for HIV) 

 Pregnancy testing 

 Treatment for sexually transmitted infections\ 

All are welcome and no one is turned away based on their ability to pay. It is our feeling that everyone 

deserves dignity and respect, particularly in time of medical need.  

Please visit our website for more information about our clinic services. 

 

 

 

https://www.ccbh.net/clinic-services-2/

